
Keeping Faith:           
Sisters of the Story 

by Rohina Malik 
 

     Rohina Malik, a Muslim woman and storyteller, returns to Concord with a NEW                        
70 minute production that demonstrates the peace and commonalities between us all.  

 Three women: a Muslim, a Jew and a Christian      
each share 3 stories from their faith journey to 
help us come together around our 
commonalities and decide who we are going to 
be as a community and as a nation and how we 
are going to allow our story to be told. 

Sunday September 16, 

2018 – 2:00 p.m. 

CAPITOL CENTER FOR THE ARTS – 44 S. MAIN ST. CONCORD, NH 

 
TICKETS: $10 - Purchase via phone (603-225-1111) or at 

https://ccanh.com/series/upcomingevents or at the box office.
 

 

Presented by 

NH UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST (UCC) PEACE WITH JUSTICE ADVOCATES  
 

in collaboration with the 
 

Immigration and Refugee Support, Economic Justice, and Racial Justice Mission Groups of NH 
UCC; Greater Concord Interfaith Council; Islamic Society of Greater Concord; South 
Congregational Church; Temple Beth Jacob; Concord Interfaith Discussion Group; NH Peace 
Action; American Friends Service Committee; Compassionate Listening Group; Meriden 
Congregational Church, UCC; Hanover Friends Meeting; Showing Up for Racial Justice Upper 
Valley VT/NH);  United Valley Interfaith Project; Keene Immigrant and Refugee Partnership; 
The Building a Culture of Peace Forum; NH Friends of Combatants for Peace; Unitarian 
Universalist Society of Laconia; Upper Valley Refugee Working Group; Community Asylum 
Seekers Project; also Aissa Sweets, LLC and Washington Street Café and Catering. 

  Don’t Miss It! 

https://ccanh.com/series/upcomingevents

